
 
 

Friday, December 22 | 2:30-4:00 pm 
Santa Claus is Coming to Town! 

Assisted Living Building Main Dining Room 
All are welcome to join us for 

holiday cookies, punch, party favors,  
story-telling and selfies with Santa. 

All attendees will receive an entry for 
our holiday raffle prize! 

Congratulations and thank you to the 
following employees for their years of service 

 
Vasilika Mengri  17 years 

Abelardo Dorantes 3 years 

Kaitlyn Burgess  1 year 

Felicia Davis  1 year 

Patricia Lenard  1 year 

Tonjania Mason  1 year 

Beverly Nieberding was born in 
Michigan on September 18, 1924. 
She moved to Cleveland when 
she was 17 and married her 
husband, Ken, in October of 
1943. Beverly and Ken had 
thirteen children together. 
She was a stay at home wife and 
mother until the untimely and sudden passing of 
Ken in 1974. Beverly began working at Lakewood 
Hospital and did so until she was 60-years old. She 
then worked part time for a cardiologist until she 
retired at the age of 82! Beverly has been a 
resident of O’Neill Healthcare Lakewood since 
April 2017.  She loves being a resident here and 
thinks the residents and staff are delightful. You 
can always find her helping out with the Activities 
Department! We are glad that Beverly has become 
a part of our campus. 

Resident of the Month 
Beverly Nieberding - December 

Mary Resar, our receptionist, has worked at O’Neill Healthcare 
Lakewood since 2008! She is a dedicated member of our team and 
greets every visitor, resident, and staff member with a smile every 
day. Mary is very knowledgeable of the facility and does everything 
she can to make everyone feel comfortable. She does so much 
behind the scenes and we don’t know what we would do without 
her! Thank you, Mary, for your dedication to our facility. 

Employee of the Month - Mary Resar, Receptionist 

The end of the year has come; be it good or bad 
we now have new memories to share.  To make 
life more interesting for your loved one, print 
out or make copies of some of the pictures that 
you have from years gone by.  Put them in a 
book or hang them in their room.  Then when 
you visit or staff is in to see them they can 
reminisce.    

 
You are invited to join us for one of our grief workshops 

 

Tuesday, December 12, 2017 | 6:30 p.m. 
 

Taking place in activities room by the Bay Village Assisted Living entrance 
 

We will be sharing stories, holiday treats, and 
learning ways to help with loss at the holidays. 

 

Bring your creativity with you as we will be making hope ornaments 
 

Please RSVP by December 4, 2017 to Julie Greer by calling 
(440) 328-8141 or by emailing SW.Hospice@ONeillHC.com 

 
605 Bradley Road 
Bay Village, OH  44140 

December 9th is National Christmas 
Card Day.  Sending Christmas cards 
has been a holiday “must.” Use today 
to get a start on sending your holiday 
greetings.  A good way to stay in touch 
with those far away is to mail them a 
card.   Who doesn’t enjoy receiving a 
piece of mail that is not a bill?  

Tonjania Mason with Mary Resar (right) 



Kim Murphy, LNHA 
Administrator 
 
(216) 228-7650 
13900 Detroit Avenue 
Lakewood, Ohio 44107 
ONeillHC.com 
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Visit our website 
ONeillHC.com 

13900 Detroit Avenue 
Lakewood, Ohio 44107 

Dear Residents, Families, Friends, and Staff, 
 
It’s the most wonderful time of the year! It’s also a very busy time of the 
year.  Make sure you take some time to relax and enjoy making memories with 
friends and family. This time of the year is also about giving – whether you are 
giving to family and friends or to those in need. I encourage you to help those in 
need if you are able.  Every year, we have a giving tree to ensure all of our 
residents receive a gift on Christmas. Please contact the Activities Department if 
you are interested in buying a gift for a resident this year. Keep in mind that you 
can always donate money and we will do the shopping for you! 
 
As we near the end of 2017, I wanted to take a moment to thank all of our residents, families, friends, 
and staff for making it a wonderful year.  Thank you for allowing us to care for you and your loved 
ones. I look forward to a delightful evening with you all on December 14th at our Holiday Gala. As 
always, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time.  
 
I wish you all a very blessed holiday season and a Happy New Year! 

Kim Murphy, LNHA 
Administrator 

Administrator’s Corner 

Good Times & Great Memories at O’Neill Healthcare 

Residents, families, and staff enjoyed breakfast with Santa. 


